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FEGENBUSH ROW CLOSURE

Planning & Zoning Committee

July 20, 2021



Fegenbush Road and 

Hurstbourne Parkway

District 2 – Barbara 

Shanklin

District 24 – Madonna 

Flood
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Requests

• Closure of Public Right-of-Way 
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Project Summary

• 3.87 acres of public right-of-way to be closed and 

added to adjacent property at 5905 Fegenbush Ln.

• Area to be public utility easement until future 

development plan establishes defined easements for 

existing utilities.

• No alteration of existing roadway.
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Proposed Plat
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2008 Expired Development Plan



Public Meetings
▪ LD&T meeting on 4/8/2021

▪ Planning Commission public hearing on 5/20/2021

▪ No one spoke in opposition.

▪ Motion to recommend approval of the right-of-way closure 

passed by a vote of 9-0.
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